
 

 

 

Governing Board Special Meeting of 
April 5, 2016 

The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board met at the 
George R. Gordon Education Center on April 5, 2016. The special meeting began at 
5:00 p.m. 
 
Highlights of the meeting follow. 
 

Chancellor Search 
The Governing Board met to discuss how to move forward in selecting the next 
chancellor.  They decided to use an outside search firm and will begin to review and 
revise a scope of work; a Request for Qualifications for interested search firms; and 
schedule a special meeting that could include interviewing and selecting the search firm 
to conduct the search.  Vicki Gordon and John E. Márquez volunteered to serve on the  
ad hoc search committee. 
 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR/STUDY SESSION MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON APRIL 27, 2016, BEGINNING AT 4:00 P.M., 

 AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vicki Gordon, President (Ward III) • Greg Enholm, Vice President (Ward V) • Tim Farley, 

Secretary (Ward III) • John E. Márquez (Ward I) • John T. Nejedly (Ward IV) • Gary S. Walker-

Roberts, Student Trustee 
 


